Troop 109 - Colchester, CT Website Privacy Policy

The following outlines the policy by which this website operates. If you have any
questions regarding this policy please contact the Webmaster or Scoutmaster.

The Troop 109 Colchester, CT website does not collect, publish, or disclose
individually identifiable information about a child/scout such as full name, home
address, email address, telephone number or any other information that would
allow someone to identify or contact the child or associate the first name of a
child/scout with any picture.

Parents may opt out, on an individual or permanent basis, of having the first
name and/or pictures of their child/scout published on this website. At any time
a parent can direct that any use of the child/scout first name and/or picture be
deleted from the troop website.

This website will be maintained by various adults from Troop 109. Youth
Protection is our troop's highest priority. Please notify both the Troop Webmaster
and Scoutmaster of any issues regarding this website or with its privacy policy.

This site does collect anonymous data that is not indicative of and cannot be
traced to an individual without the cooperation of their Internet Service Provider.
This data includes information about the user's remote IP address, referral data
(which page "linked" to the present request), and the browser software's user-
agent string. This information is accepted passively from the HTTP headers that
are sent from the user when requesting any file from the server. The anonymous
information collected is used to monitor the usage of this Web site and the
interests of those who use it. Data such as the volume of traffic to the server,
the number of visitors a certain section of the site receives each month, or the
most popular search terms are Analyzed to derive general statistics about the
site's reach and the audience's usage patterns.
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